
 

March 9th, 2020 

 

 

 

Administration 

• Met with District’s legal counsel to discuss payments for septic system usage 

• Fire Chief has been subpoenaed to provide deposition for two lawsuits regarding previous MVCs on Sunrise 
Blvd 

• ICOM Update 

• MPD Update 

• IPAD Meeting Options 

• Data entry procedures have been updated 

• Spillman / ESO integration has been updated to add lat/long and zone 

• Developing Daily Compliance Report to help ensure quality data input and provide feedback to crews 

• ALS vs BLS 
▪ 2019:    ALS - 473 (55%)  BLS – 393 (45%) 
▪ Jan 2020: ALS – 48 (45%)  BLS – 59 (55%) 
▪ Feb 2020: ALS – 35 (46%)  BLS – 41 (54%) 

• Mutual Aid – 2020 Year to Date 

Personnel 

• Congratulations to Regan Olsen for completing all Lieutenant training requirements 

• Annual Evaluations are continuing. Chief Allen is working to update the process. 

• Our new Paramedic will begin on April 1, 2020 
 

Operations and Training 

• Update on District preparations and response to Coronavirus 
o Island County, Snohomish County, School District 

• Lt. Tedrow is coordinating Fire Inspections and has developed annual inspection plan 

• Firefighter Winship is coordinating Pre-Fire planning program 

• Live Fire Training April 16, 2020 

Community Outreach 

• Community Paramedic provided HIPAA and BBP training for Camano MRC 

• Smokey Bear is back! 

 


